Appeals Hearing

January 18, 1985

The Board of Control of the Kentucky High School Athletic Association met at the Executive Inn East, Louisville on Friday, January 18, 1985, for the purpose of hearing appeals.

The meeting was called to order by President Eldon Davidson at 1:00 P.M. Present were Board Members Bob Rogers, Tony Olinger, Ray Story, Grant Talbott, Frank Welch, Chester Turner, Pat Crawford and Charlie Wilson. Also present were Commissioner Tom Mills, Executive Assistant Billy Wise, Assistant Commissioners Brigid DeVries and Louis Stout and Sports Information Director Julian Tackett. The invocation was given by Bob Rogers.

Mr. Davidson called upon Jim Graves, Superintendent of Monroe County School District, to present the appeal in the case of Chris Hughes. Chris had been declared ineligible under the provisions of By-Law 6, Transfer Rule, to represent Gamaliel High School in interscholastic athletics. Following the presentation of Mr. Graves and a discussion thereof, Pat Crawford moved, seconded by Chester Turner, that By-Law 6 be waived in favor of Chris Hughes. The motion carried unanimously.

There being no further appeals, the meeting was adjourned.

resident

Secretary Miles